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Dear Children, Parents and Carers,

Another very wet week! At least the sun has shone today...

Thank you to our Year 5 children and all the staff in Year 5 for their wonderful assembly this 
morning. As part of our Celebration Café, we also spoke to the children and parents about 

online safety. We are really proud of our iLearn project, which has provided individual ipads to 

children across Year 5 and 6 for the past two years and we know how incredible and useful it 

can be to access resources online. However, it is also important that we all know how to keep 

ourselves safe online and this includes not sharing photos that identify where we live or go to 
school, not sharing information with people we don't know and thinking really carefully about 

how we 'talk' to others online. For more information, please 

visit https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/6-10/

If you have any concerns or would like further information, please speak to either Mrs Ryder or 
Mrs Mack.

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes,

Mrs Bowyer (Headteacher)

From the Headteacher’s Office…

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/6-10/


Dates for your diary

December

Christmas dinner & jumper 

day – Thursday 15th 
December

EYFS Nativity – Friday 16th 

December @1.30

Last day of term –

Wednesday 21st December 
SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1:30PM

Autumn Term Year Group

Celebration Cafes

We would like to invite parents and 

carers to join us, in the School Hall 

for our new Celebration 

Cafes. Come and join us to share 

in your children’s learning and for 

coffee and a cake!

All Celebration Cafes will take 

place from 9-10am

Year 3: Friday 2nd December
Year 4: Friday 9th December

Reception 2023

If you have a child born between 1st 

September 2018 & 31st August 2019 
you need to apply for their primary 

school place before 15th January 2023. 
Please use this link to make your 

application with Peterborough City 

Council.
Primary school admissions - September 

2023 - Peterborough City Council
If you would like to look around the 

EYFS area, please email the office to 

arrange an appointment.

Christmas Disco!

We are hoping to hold a Christmas Disco for EYFS & KS1, and KS2. Please make sure you are signed up to 

ParentPay.com (user details available from the office, please email office@rps.pkat.co.uk). We will text everyone 

when the payment goes live, tickets are limited and offered on a first-come-first-served basis.
Thank you.

https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/starting-school-in-reception
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk


Year Five Falcons Classes

On the 3rd November Year 5 students were very lucky to experience their own 
‘Egyptian Day’. We had the chance to dress up and participate in a range of activities.

The hall was set out and 
we could choose which 
activity we started with, 
there was soap stone 
carving, bread making, 
ink making, perfumed 
wax, canopic jars and 
wrapping a mummy.

During the afternoon we all took part in a 

festival, there was a queen, a king, guards 

and there were slaves to serve our food, the 

food taster had to taste the food first ( – if 

they lived then the rest of us could eat it!)



Year Five Falcons Classes

In class , we have been learning about 

how the Rosetta stone helped 

archaeologists to decode Egyptian 

hieroglyphs.

We made our own papyrus 

paper and wrote our names in 

hieroglyphs



Year Five Falcons Classes

We learnt about the 

importance of the River 

Nile.

Ancient Egyptian 

farmers would use a 
shaduf to lift water from 

the river to irrigate their 

crops

In science, we explored levers to lift 

heavy loads.

Afterwards, we built our own working 

models of a shaduf.



Year Five Falcons Classes

The Ancient Egyptians believed in the 

afterlife.

When they died, they wanted their bodies 

mummified to preserve them. This involved 

removing organs and drying out the flesh 
using Natron, a kind of salt.

The mummies of important Egyptians were 

buried in tombs along with all of the 

possessions they would need in the next 

life.

Since Year 5 didn't have 

any dead bodies 

available, we mummified 

a tomato!

After 4 weeks, they were 
smaller, lighter and 

had very wrinkled skin.



Year Five Falcons Classes

Our Destination Reader 

text this term has been

Secrets of a Sun King.

It is set in 1922 at the 
time when Howard 

Carter discovered the 

tomb of Tutankhamun.

Our descriptive writing has told the 

story of how Howard Carter entered 

the tomb and uncovered all of the 

Pharaoh's treasures.

His patron, Lord Carnarvon died 
soon after the tomb had been 

opened – could he have been a 

victim of the Mummy's curse?



Congratulations to this week's 
Perseverance Champions.

Our Perseverance Penguin is 

best friends with our Resilient 
Raccoon. She never gives 

up and stays positive, while 
our Penguin keeps going, 

even when he finds 

something hard. His motto is 
'I always try my best!'

Our HPL Stars of Week

Snowy Owls: Andrea

Red Kites: Sienna

Yellowbill Kites: Yusuf

Goshawks: All of Goshawks

Sea Eagles:ParyaMerlin Falcons: Daisie

Martial Eagles: FinleyPeregrine Falcons: Amelie

Eastern Ospreys: Daniele

Western Ospreys: Misela

Golden Kestrels: Glorija

Spotted Kestrels: Bianca

Sparrowhawks: All of Sparrowhawks

Barn Owls: Kayla



Across Key Stage 2, we 

hold weekly 'battles' on 

Times Tables Rockstars. 

Here are this week's 

winners – congratulations!

Everyone should know all their times tables by the end 

of Year 4. It is important to continue to practise them 

however and to ensure that you know both times 

tables and their division facts. So, for example, if I 

know that 6 x 7 = 42, then I know that 42 ÷ 7 = 6 and 
42 ÷ 6 = 7

Whole 

school 

data



Reminder
Don't forget to email your child's 

personal bests into the office so we can 

celebrate them with you
office@rps.pkat.co.uk

Rose in Sparrowhawks has 

also mastered the skill of 

'trotting' on her horse – well 

done Rose!

Well done to Melita in year 

3 who has completed level 2 

in her swimming lessons!



Thank you to everyone 

for taking part in 

Children in Need, we 

hope you all enjoyed 

it. We are pleased to 

announce that we 

raised a fantastic

£349.99!
Well done everybody!

Children in Need Colouring 
competition winners!

EYFS: Agatha

YEAR 1: Oakley

YEAR 2: Melani
YEAR 3: Kevinas

YEAR 4: Florence

YEAR 5: Sophia

YEAR 6: Lyn

Leon 

– Y5













Forgotten items

If you bring a water bottle, lunch 
box, coat etc to the school office 
for your child after 8:45am we will 
no longer be able to take these 

items to classrooms.

Children will come to the office 
to collect their belongings at 

breaktime. Due to this change, 
please ensure forgotten items are 

brought to the office before 
10:30am or your child will not get 

them.

Thank you

Parking

If you drive to school to 
drop off or collect your 

child, please make sure you 
park legally and safely. Do 
not block paths, roads or 

our neighbour's driveways.

Thank you



Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Gustas

8

Cade

11

Alice

7

Ollie

5

Ms. Roly

Momina

11

Mr. Hopkins

Leja

7



Medicine in school

Due to health and safety, cough sweets are no longer allowed in school, as they 

are a choking hazard.

In line with our policy, we are able to administer prescribed medicines, Piriton, 

Paracetamol (Calpol) and Ibuprofen in school. Parents/Carers MUST complete a 

consent form which can be found under the 'Useful Links' tab on the website. It is 
the responsibility of the child to come to the office at agreed times for 

medication.



School 
Uniform

It has been fantastic to see 

the children looking so smart 

in their uniforms at the start of 

term.  Thank you to all of our 

families for your ongoing 
support 

Year 1 – 5 

uniform

Reception (Owls) Uniform 

and PE Kit for Years 1-6

In Years 1- 6, the PE uniform should be worn on:

Year 1: Monday and Tuesday

Year 2: Tuesday and Friday

Year 3: Thursday and Friday

Year 4: Wednesday (swimming) and Friday
Year 5: Monday and Wednesday

Year 6: Tuesday and Thursday

Year 6 

uniform

Please note: earrings cannot be worn on PE days. If children are wearing 

earrings they will be asked to remove them. (We will not be responsible 
for any loss.) Small stud earrings may be worn on non PE days.


